
 
 

January 17, 2025 

 

Statement from Pat Goss, Executive Director 

 

We are saddened by the loss of one of the most beloved individuals associated with sports in 

Wisconsin history. Bob Uecker was not only one of the best at announcing a game, but he was 

also a tireless advocate and supporter for baseball in Milwaukee. He played a significant role in 

getting the legislation passed in 1995 to approve the construction of what is now American 

Family Field. His legacy will live on in many ways, but especially every time a fan walks into 

the ballpark. Our sympathies go out to his family, the Brewers and all of us who will miss him 

calling a game. 


